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Mr Brian Smith 
Shannon Integrated Services Ltd 
Ground Floor 
87-89 Baker St 
London W i l l  6RJ 

Dear Mr Smith, 29 November 2013 

I am in receipt of the letter (undated. but annotated November 2013) fmm Ms Claire Smtth regarding the development at the entrance to the Ham stead G 

I have had discussions with your colleague Mr Darren Clarke on site and I have given him my business card, t was therefore a Mae surprised to receive a general letter addressed to 'whom it may concern). 

I have also had a telephone conversation with Mr Pascal Alles and we arranged for him to coma and see me here at my office. He failed to turn up for that meeting. 
I am delighted to note from the letter that your teams are informed, polite. dependable and respectful. However. I am afraid that is not enough in the case of your proposed development. 

I am sure that you wt agree that communication is vital in sItuatIons such as this. In spite of this a large amount of planting that was on our side of the party wall hey been completely destroyed by your initial works. As I mentioned in my conveppatiens with your colleagues, a simple discussion with the tenants here would have made that matter far more paIatable, rather than the eight 0f rarge amounts of InIiage lyInp. on the ground 
Your Planning Permission only allows the developmeni to take place on , .  an acceptede access plan has been put in place between you and the tenants / owners of this estate, That bee not happened There are already instances where people have had issues gaining access In their yehicIes. Neither you nor the owners of the site have made any attempt to discuss such a plan with the tenants. 

(f) 



The units here are occupied by small businesses. We tend to work long hours and there are frequent -comings and goings' of vehicles. It is often the case that people are in a hurry. You will again appreciate that it is not acceptable for the owners I tenants to be inconvenienced in any way, whether it be during the working week, or even during your proposed weekend working hours, There are frequently people working here at the weekend. 
Whilst I appreciate that you will try to ensure minimal disruption, I am afraid that is not good enough if / require to enter or leave Hampstead Gate for meetings and I am time sensitive, All of the other tenants are in the same position. 

I also note that the owner of the site has applied for a larger development than was originally proposed. Again, unless a workable access plan is put into place, this application will have to be contested. 

You are aware of your commitments under the planning permission that was granted. I look forward to hearing from you in writing with your proposed access plan that will not interfere with the unfettered access of the users of this estate. 

I have copied this letter to Camden Council, the Managing Agents for the estate and our lawyers, 


